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QUESTION 1

You plan to store data in Azure Blob storage for many years. The stored data will be accessed rarely. 

1. 

You need to ensure that the data in Blob storage is always available for immediate access. 

2. 

The solution must 

3. 

minimize storage costs. Which storage tier should you use? 

A. Cool 

B. Archive 

C. Hot 

Correct Answer: A 

Azure cool tier is equivalent to the Amazon S3 Infrequent Access (S3-IA) storage in AWS that provides a low cost high
performance storage for infrequently access data. 

Note: Azure\\'s cool storage tier, also known as Azure cool Blob storage, is for infrequently- accessed data that needs to
be stored for a minimum of 30 days. Typical use cases include backing up data before tiering to archival systems, legal
data, media files, system audit information, datasets used for big data analysis and more. 

The storage cost for this Azure cold storage tier is lower than that of hot storage tier. Since it is expected that the data
stored in this tier will be accessed less frequently, the data access charges are high when compared to hot tier. There
are no additional changes required in your applications as these tiers can be accessed using APIs in the same manner
that you access Azure storage. 

References: https://cloud.netapp.com/blog/low-cost-storage-options-on-azure 

 

QUESTION 2

HOTSPOT 

You have an Azure subscription that contains the virtual networks shown in the following table. 

You create an Azure Cosmos DB account as shown in the exhibit. (Click the Exhibit tab.) 
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For each of the following statements, select Yes if the statement is true. Otherwise, select No. 

NOTE: Each correct selection is worth one point. 

Hot Area: 
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Correct Answer: 

Box 1: No 

Connectivity Method: Private Network 

Box 2: Yes 

Private endpoint: Endpoint1 (Core (SQL)) (Vnet1) 

VM1 is in Vnet1. 

Box 3: No 

VM2 is not in Vnet1. 

Reference: 

https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/azure/private-link/tutorial-private-endpoint-cosmosdb-portal 

 

QUESTION 3

You are designing an Azure solution for a company that has four departments. Each department will deploy several
Azure app services and Azure SQL databases. 

You need to recommend a solution to report the costs for each department to deploy the app services and the
databases. The solution must provide a consolidated view for cost reporting that displays cost broken down by
department. 
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Solution: Create a separate resource group for each department. Place the resources for each department in its
respective resource group. 

Does this meet the goal? 

A. Yes 

B. No 

Correct Answer: B 

Instead create a resources group for each resource type. Assign tags to each resource group. 

Note: Tags enable you to retrieve related resources from different resource groups. This approach is helpful when you
need to organize resources for billing or management. 

Reference: 

https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/azure/azure-resource-manager/resource-group-using- tags 

 

QUESTION 4

You migrate App1 to Azure. 

You need to ensure that the data storage for App1 meets the security and compliance requirement 

What should you do? 

A. Create an access policy for the blob 

B. Modify the access level of the blob service. 

C. Implement Azure resource locks. 

D. Create Azure RBAC assignments. 

Correct Answer: C 

Scenario: Once App1 is migrated to Azure, you must ensure that new data can be written to the app, and the
modification of new and existing data is prevented for a period of three years. 

As an administrator, you can lock a subscription, resource group, or resource to prevent other users in your organization
from accidentally deleting or modifying critical resources. 

The lock overrides any permissions the user might have. 

Reference: 

https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/azure/azure-resource-manager/management/lockresources 

 

QUESTION 5

You plan to deploy an application named App1 that will run in containers on Azure Kubernetes Service (AKS) clusters.
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The AKS clusters will be distributed across four Azure regions. You need to recommend a storage solution to ensure
that updated container images are replicated automatically to all the Azure regions hosting the AKS clusters. 

Which storage solution should you recommend? 

A. Azure Cache for Redis 

B. Premium SKU Azure Container Registry 

C. Azure Content Delivery Network (CON) 

D. geo-redundant storage (GRS) accounts 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 6

You have an Azure web app that runs in a Premium App Service plan. 

Developers plan to update the app weekly. 

You need to ensure that the app can be twitched from the current version to the new version. The solution must meet
the following requirements 

1.

 Provide the developers with the ability to test the app m Azure prior to switching versions Testing must use the same
app instance 

2.

 Ensure that the app version can be rolled back. 

3.

 Minimize downtime. What should you do? 

A. Create a deployment slot. 

B. Add an instance of the app to the scale set 

C. Copy the App Service plan. 

D. Create an Azure Active Directory (Azure AD) enterprise application 

Correct Answer: A 

Azure Functions deployment slots allow your function app to run different instances called "slots". Slots are different
environments exposed via a publicly available endpoint. One app instance is always mapped to the production slot, and
you 

can swap instances assigned to a slot on demand. 

There are a number of advantages to using deployment slots. The following scenarios describe common uses for slots: 
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Different environments for different purposes: Using different slots gives you the opportunity to differentiate app
instances before swapping to production or a staging slot. Easy fallbacks: After a swap with production, the slot with a
previously 

staged app now has the previous production app. If the changes swapped into the production slot aren\\'t as you expect,
you can immediately reverse the swap to get your "last known good instance" back. 

Prewarming 

Reference: 

https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/azure/azure-functions/functions-deployment-slots 

 

QUESTION 7

You need to design a solution that will execute custom C# code in response to an event routed to Azure Event Grid. The
solution must meet the following requirements: 

1.

 The executed code must be able to access the private IP address of a Microsoft SQL Server instance that runs on an
Azure virtual machine. 

2.

 Costs must be minimized. What should you include in the solution? 

A. Azure Logic Apps in the integrated service environment 

B. Azure Functions in the Dedicated plan and the Basic Azure App Service plan 

C. Azure Logic Apps in the Consumption plan 

D. Azure Functions in the Consumption plan 

Correct Answer: D 

When you create a function app in Azure, you must choose a hosting plan for your app. There are three basic hosting
plans available for Azure Functions: Consumption plan, Premium plan, and Dedicated (App Service) plan. For the
Consumption plan, you don\\'t have to pay for idle VMs or reserve capacity in advance. 

Connect to private endpoints with Azure Functions As enterprises continue to adopt serverless (and Platform-as-a-
Service, or PaaS) solutions, they often need a way to integrate with existing resources on a virtual network. These
existing resources could be databases, file storage, message queues or event streams, or REST APIs. 

Reference: https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/azure/azure-functions/functions-scale
https://techcommunity.microsoft.com/t5/azure-functions/connect-to-private-endpoints-with-azure-functions/ba-p/1426615
https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/azure/azure-functions/functions-scale#hosting-plans-comparison 

 

QUESTION 8

You need to implement the Azure RBAC role assignments for the Network Contributor role. The solution must meet the
authentication and authorization requirements. What is the minimum number of assignments that you must use? 
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A. 1 

B. 2 

C. 5 

D. 10 

E. 15 

Correct Answer: A 

Scenario: The Network Contributor built-in RBAC role must be used to grant permissions to the network administrators
for all the virtual networks in all the Azure subscriptions. RBAC roles must be applied at the highest level possible. 

 

QUESTION 9

Your company plans to publish APIs for its services by using Azure API Management. 

You discover that service responses include the AspNet-Version header. 

You need to recommend a solution to remove AspNet-Version from the response of the published APIs. 

What should you include in the recommendation? 

A. a new product 

B. a modification to the URL scheme 

C. a new policy 

D. a new revision 

Correct Answer: C 

https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/azure/api-management/transform-api 

 

QUESTION 10

You need to recommend a solution to meet the database retention requirements. What should you recommend? 

A. Configure a long-term retention policy for the database. 

B. Configure Azure Site Recovery. 

C. Use automatic Azure SQL Database backups. 

D. Configure geo-replication of the database. 

Correct Answer: A 

In Azure SQL Database, you can configure a database with a long-term backup retention policy (LTR) to automatically
retain the database backups in separate Azure Blob storage containers for up to 10 years https://docs.microsoft.com/en-
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us/azure/azure-sql/database/long-termretention-overview 

 

QUESTION 11

HOTSPOT 

You have an Azure subscription that contains the virtual machines shown in the following table. 

You plan to use Azure Backup and Azure Disk Encryption to protect the virtual machines. Which virtual machines are
supported by each service? To answer, select the appropriate options in the answer area. NOTE: Each correct selection
is worth one point. 

Hot Area: 

Correct Answer: 

AZ-305 Study Guide | AZ-305 Exam Questions | AZ-305 Braindumps                              9 / 16

https://www.lead4pass.com/az-305.html
https://www.lead4pass.com/az-305.html
https://www.lead4pass.com/az-305.html


https://www.lead4pass.com/az-305.html
2023 Latest lead4pass AZ-305 PDF and VCE dumps Download

 

 

QUESTION 12

You plan to move a web application named App1 from an on-premises data center to Azure. 

App1 depends on a custom COM component that is installed on the host server. 

You need to recommend a solution to host App1 in Azure. The solution must meet the following requirements: 

1.

 App1 must be available to users if an Azure data center becomes unavailable. 

2.

 Costs must be minimized. 

What should you include in the recommendation? 

A. In two Azure regions, deploy a load balancer and a virtual machine scale set. 

B. In two Azure regions, deploy a Traffic Manager profile and a web app. 

C. In two Azure regions, deploy a load balancer and a web app. 

D. Deploy a load balancer and a virtual machine scale set across two availability zones. 
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Correct Answer: D 

(https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/dotnet/azure/migration/app-service#com-and-com-components) 

Azure App Service does not allow the registration of COM components on the platform. If your app makes use of any
COM components, these need to be rewritten in managed code and deployed with the site or application. 

https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/dotnet/azure/migration/app-service 

"Azure App Service with Windows Containers If your app cannot be migrated directly to App Service, consider App
Service using Windows Containers, which enables usage of the GAC, COM components, MSIs, full access to .NET FX
APIs, 

DirectX, and more." 

 

QUESTION 13

You plan to deploy an application that will run in a Linux-based Docker container. 

You need to recommend a solution to host the application in Azure. The solution must meet the following requirements: 

1.

 Support a custom domain name and an associated SSL certificate. 

2.

 Scale-out automatically based on demand. 

3.

 Minimize administrative effort and costs. What should you include in the recommendation? 

A. Azure App Service 

B. Azure Container Instances 

C. an Azure virtual machine 

D. Azure Kubernetes Service (AKS) 

Correct Answer: A 

App Service not only adds the power of Microsoft Azure to your application, such as security, load balancing,
autoscaling, and automated management. You can also take advantage of its DevOps capabilities, such as continuous
deployment from Azure DevOps, GitHub, Docker Hub, and other sources, package management, staging environments,
custom domain, and TLS/SSL certificates. 

Key features of App Service include: 

1.

 Containerization and Docker - Dockerize your app and host a custom Windows or Linux container in App Service. 

2.

AZ-305 Study Guide | AZ-305 Exam Questions | AZ-305 Braindumps                             11 / 16

https://www.lead4pass.com/az-305.html
https://www.lead4pass.com/az-305.html
https://www.lead4pass.com/az-305.html


https://www.lead4pass.com/az-305.html
2023 Latest lead4pass AZ-305 PDF and VCE dumps Download

 Scale up or out manually or automatically. Host your apps anywhere in Microsoft\\'s global datacenter infrastructure,
and the App Service SLA promises high availability. App Service can also host web apps natively on Linux for supported
application stacks. It can also run custom Linux containers (also known as Web App for Containers). 

Reference: https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/azure/app-service/overview 

 

QUESTION 14

DRAG DROP 

Your company identifies the following business continuity and disaster recovery objectives for virtual machines that host
sales, finance, and reporting application in the company\\'s on- premises data center. 

The finance application requires that data be retained for seven years. In the event of a disaster, the application must be
able to run from Azure. The recovery in objective (RTO) is 10 minutes, 

The reporting application must be able to recover point in-time data al a daily granularity. 

The RTO is eight hours. 

The sales application must be able to fail over to second on-premises data center. 

You need to recommend which Azure services meet the business community and disaster recovery objectives. The
solution must minimize costs. 

What should you recommend for each application? To answer, drag the appropriate services to the correct application.
Each service may be used owe. More than once not at an You may need to drag the spin bar between panes or scroll
10 

view content. 

Select and Place: 

Correct Answer: 
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QUESTION 15

HOTSPOT 

You are designing a cost-optimized solution that uses Azure Batch to run two types of jobs on Linux nodes. The first job
type will consist of short-running tasks for a development environment. The second job type will consist of long-running 

Message Passing Interface (MPI) applications for a production environment that requires timely job completion. 

You need to recommend the pool type and node type for each job type. The solution must minimize compute charges
and leverage Azure Hybrid Benefit whenever possible. 

What should you recommend? To answer, select the appropriate options in the answer area. 

NOTE: Each correct selection is worth one point. 

Hot Area: 
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Correct Answer:  
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